THE GOVERNMENT OF THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS,
EXECUTIVE BUREAU.

MANILA, August 29, 1913,

No. 69.

The attention of provincial governors and other officials
concerned is hereby invited to the provisions of Executive
Order Numbered Two, series of nineteen hundred and eleven,
requiring the collection of historical data and the transmis-
sion thereof by each provinecial governor to the Executive
Bureau. No such data have been received from some prov-
inces, while many others have sent those corresponding to
only a few of the municipalities of the province.

In view of the evident importance of the acquisition of
such data for the history of the Philippine Islands, it is
hereby directed that all provineial governors of the provinces
which have not to date forwarded to the Executive Bureau
the complete historical data and documents called for in
said Executive Order do so as promptly as practicable, and
that every effort be made to obtain the best historical in-
formation possible,

EXEcCUTIVE ORDER }

W. CAMERON FORBES,
GFovernor-General.



